
Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 98-2

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet's Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 98-2 dated 
September 9, 1997.

Statewide Traffic and Electrical Engineering 
The advertisement for Statewide Traffic and Electrical Engineering services has been withdrawn. This 
advertisement is being postponed at this time to allow the opportunity for firms to submit qualifications 
in the areas of Traffic and Electrical Engineering and become prequalified in these areas. This project 
will be re-advertised in the November 1997 Procurement Bulletin on 11/11/97.

Please check this page for updates before submitting a response. Updates will be posted for projects up 
to four days before responses are due.

Mr. Stephen A. Williams, P.E. 
Acting Director 
Division of Professional Services 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
(502) 564-4555 
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